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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council
Date & Time: 02/10/2020 3:19 am
Response #: 396
Submitter ID: 33545
IP address: 2607:fb90:837a:381c:6d96:f1d9:ea8d:fbb2
Time to complete: 6 min. , 25 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) North City

2. (○) Email

3. Allie Page

4. Not answered

5. Not answered

6. acp829@gmail.com

7. Hello,

I have recently been disappointed to see several large apartment buildings being constructed in North City which don’t have retail  space in the main floor. After
looking into how this could be, I realized our city has an outdated rule allowing this to happen. I completely disagree with this approach and I’m glad to see that
other residents are taking action to get this changed. 

I support Amendment 3 to require mixed use in commercial zones in Shoreline, particularly North City. 

Thank you, 
All ie

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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